THE STUDIO

LIMITED

Philip de Laszlo Esq., 3 Fitzjohn's Avenue, N.W.3.

21st December 1932

Dear Mr. de Laszlo,

Thank you for your letter of the 16th December.

I am glad the two volumes are what you wanted. Yes, I was proposing to reproduce your portrait of my Father. It was reproduced in colour in the January 1928 number so that I can only reproduce it in monochrome for this number, I am sorry to say.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Alchus,

Publishers of The Studio Commercial Art &: Industry The Studio Publications The Holme Press Telephone Whitehall 3267 Telegrams Rhombic

London

300 - 32 - 26

